
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of April 1, 2024 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 APRIL  
Tue 4/2  Me & My Dance – LLE 
Fri 4/5 Spirit Wear 
Fri 4/12 Spirit Wear 
Mon 4/15 – Spring Recess – No School 
 Fri 4/19 
Tue 4/23  COW Meeting, CRS, 5:30pm 
Fri 4/26 Spirit Wear 
Tue 4/30  Public Budget Hearing & BOE Meeting, CRS, 
   7pm 

 MAY  
Fri 5/3 Spring Fundraiser, Montammy 
Fri 5/3 Spirit Wear 
Tue 5/7 Teachers’ Appreciation Luncheon 
Wed 5/8 No Homework Night Fundraiser, TBD 
Thu 5/9  PTO Meeting, LLE, 8:30am 
Fri 5/17 Field Day – CRS 
Sun 5/19 Demarest 5K 
Tue 5/21 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Wed 5/22 Field Day – LLE  
Fri 5/24 Memorial Day Weekend – Schools Closed 
Mon 5/27 Memorial Day – Schools Closed 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
Last call for LLE Me & My Dance ticket 
purchase online. Price increases at the 
door. 
 

Join the Demarest PTO! To become a member 
and access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 

 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on 
Facebook at Demarest PTO and follow us 
on Instagram at demarestpto. 

                                               
                

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy April, Demarest families! Last week was packed with 
excitement, with the Principal's Challenge kicking off at all 
three schools! Led by our very own Mr. Mazzini and Mr. 
Regan, CRS, LLE, and DMS students laced up their sneakers 
and joined in on the fun! If you missed out on signing up 
your little one, there is still time to join—just head on over 
to demarest5k.org to register! 
 

And speaking of fun, let's not forget the absolute cuteness 
overload at our CRS Me & My Spring Fling dance. The 
atmosphere was simply delightful, filled with giggles, 
twirls, and plenty of adorable moments from our 
kindergarten and 1st-grade stars. A monumental thank you 
is in order for our incredible Principal’s Challenge 
volunteers and Spring Fling committee parents. Your 
dedication and hard work truly made all the difference. 
 

LLE families, consider this your sweet reminder! Today's 
the last chance to grab those online tickets for the LLE Me 
& My Dance, and trust us, you won't want to miss out on 
this Candyland-themed extravaganza. Get ready to groove 
with your favorite little one tomorrow, Tuesday, 4/2, from 
5:30pm to 7pm in the LLE Gym. 
 

But wait, there's more excitement on the horizon! Did you 
catch the big reveal in your inbox last week?! Spring FUN-
raiser tickets are now on sale via Membership Toolkit! Get 
ready for an unforgettable evening filled with raffles, 
friendly games, delicious food, and the best company in 
town. It's the event of the year, folks, and you're invited to 
join in on the fun – and that’s no foolin’! Get those 
calendars marked and those tickets booked—it's going to 
be a blast! See the invite below for more details. 
 

Wishing you all a fantastic week ahead, with no (April) 
fooling around! 
Batool and Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org  

 

 
 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

We are so excited for our 8th 
graders as they begin their 
transition from middle school to 
high school! We are 
coordinating quite a few exciting 

activities and keepsakes for our DMS Class of 2024. We 
kindly request a contribution of $65 per student as soon as 
possible. Please contribute via Membership Toolkit as soon 
as possible at demarestpto.org.  



                                                                                                                                                                          
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to register for Rec 
Camp! Registration is open now! 

 

 
Help our Hungry Neighbors: Donate food for 
Dumont/Norwood Food Pantry! 
Upcoming collections: Mondays, 4/1, 5/6, 6/4 
Drop Off: 8 John Street 
 

Sign up:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A4AA2EA1FB6-dumont#/ 
 

 
 

 
Summer is coming! Join the Demarest Swim Club now! 
Visit our website at www.demarestswimclub.org for 
registration and additional info. Don’t miss out on the 
early bird discount, valid through April 1. 

 
 

 


